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CACOLA FURNITURE INTERNATIONAL LIMITED 
(Incorporated in the Cayman Islands) 
Company Registration No. 179492 

 
NOTIFICATION 

 
 
The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of Cacola Furniture International Limited (the “Company”) refers 
to the announcements of the Company dated 6 March 2017, 15 March 2017, 30 March 2017 and 24 
July 2017 in relation to the Notification of Delisting from the Singapore Exchange Securities Trading 
Limited (“SGX-ST”).  
 
As announced on 24 July 2017, the major shareholder of the Company is unable to provide an exit offer 
for existing shareholders of the Company and the Company has received a notification from the SGX-
ST on 17 January 2020 that the Company’s securities will be delisted from the SGX-ST on 14 February 
2020.  
 
The Company will make further announcements on arrangements with CDP for the return of share                   
certificates to shareholders. 
 
Shareholders are advised to read this announcement and any further announcements by the Company 
carefully. Shareholders and other stakeholders should consult their stockbrokers, bank managers, 
solicitors or other professional advisers if they have any doubt about the actions they should take. 

 
 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD 
 
 

ZHOU MIN ZONG 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
20th January 2020 


